
 Construction Bulletin 
 156 Street to St. Albert Trail  March 20, 2023 

 Project Overview 
 Construction of the 156 Street to St. Albert Trail project began in summer 2021. The project 
 includes the removal of the at-grade intersections at 149 Street and 142 Street, 
 construction of one-way service roads parallel to Yellowhead Trail, utility relocations, 
 drainage improvements and replacement of the Dovercourt noise wall. 

 Progress Update 
 Upcoming spring construction activities include the  permanent removal of the at-grade 
 signalized intersection at 149 Street.  Left turns  from 149 Street to Yellowhead Trail and 
 from Yellowhead Trail to 149 Street will no longer be permitted. Additionally, 149 Street 
 northbound approaching Yellowhead Trail eastbound will be detoured to 142 Street via 124 
 Avenue. 

 Schedule 
 Removal of the existing traffic signals at Yellowhead Trail and 149 Street is scheduled for 
 Saturday, April 15, 2023.  Please note that construction  schedules are weather dependent 
 and subject to change. 

 Traffic Accommodations (Map attached) 
 ●  Permanent removal of left turns to and from Yellowhead Trail at 149 Street. 
 ●  Temporary closure of the northbound to eastbound movement at 149 Street. 
 ●  Vehicle and pedestrian access across Yellowhead Trail at 149 Street will no longer be 

 permitted. 
 ●  Two lanes of traffic will be maintained east and westbound on Yellowhead Trail. 
 ●  Travellers may use 124 Avenue, 123 Avenue, and 128 Avenue to the 156 Street 

 Interchange, St Albert Trail Interchange and 142 Street . 
 ●  Business access will be maintained at all times. 
 ●  Emergency access will be maintained at all times. 

 Be Safe 
 For everyone's safety, please exercise caution and follow all construction signage and 
 speed limits in the project area. 



 For More Information: 
 We understand that our work may cause some inconvenience and we thank you for your 
 patience and cooperation during construction. 

 For more information about the project and detour routes, please visit: 
 edmonton.ca/yellowhead156streettostalberttrail 

 Twitter:  @YEGYellowhead 
 Email:  yellowhead@edmonton.ca 

 For questions or concerns, please contact: 

 Duane Winder  John Phong 
 Project Superintendent  Project Manager 
 Standard General Inc.  City of Edmonton 
 duane.winder@standardgeneral.ca                   john.phong@edmonton.ca 
 780-699-4623  780-217-4227 
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